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On 12th August 2020 Y SP-India and UPF-India hosted a very special Webinar on the "COVID-19 and
Our Youth" in commemoration of UN Youth Day by inviting eminent speakers along with Hon.
Bhubaneswar Kalita, Member of Parliament and Chairman of |APP-South Asia, Dr. Robert S. Kittel,
Director of Peace Education, UPF-Asia Pacific and Chair of YSP-int'l.

Eminent Speakers invited to speak were Hon. (Dr.) Sasmit Patra, Member of Parliament, Rajya Sabha ,
Shri Robin Hibu, Special Commissioner of Delhi Police, Dr. Munish Tamang, Associate Professor of
Motilal Nehru College, University of Delhi, Amb. K. V. Rajan, Former Ambassador and Chairman of
UPF-India, Mrs. Siddhi Johri, Mrs. Galaxy Queen India 2019 and Mrs. India International 2019, Mr.
Jihosuya Jena, President of International Association of Youth and Students for Peace India.

Mr. Krishna Adhikari, Secretary General served as the moderator and overall coordinator of webinar . Mr.
Adhikari also delivered a short presentation on introduction of UPF during the webinar and Mr. Birendra
Shrestha proposed the vote of thanks to all the speakers at the end of the Webinar.



